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The Corporation of the Town of Tecumseh
Office of the Mayor

August 23, 2019 Mayor Gary McNamara

Tarion
5160 Yonge St.
North York, ON M2N 6L8

To Whom It May Concern

On behalf Council and Administration for the Town of Tecumseh, Iam happy to provide this
letter of reference on behalf of Masotti Construction.

Over the years the team from Masotti, led by Marc Masotti, has worked on smaller projects in
the Town of Tecumseh however, most recently they completed work on St. Anne Arms, a two
building project located on Lesperance Road in the Town.

Mr. Masotti reached out to me to offer a tour of the buildings during their ongoing construction
and I was very impressed with both the design (inside and out) and the quality of work demon-

strated by Masotti Construction and their sub-contractors. These beautiful buildings now house
some very happy tenants!

The addition of St. Anne Arms has supplemented the variety of housing available in the Town
and we look forward to working with Marc Masotti to develop and construct more projects to
enhance and offer additional variety to our residents — and those looking for opportunities to
live in Tecumseh.

We look forward to continuing our affiliation with Masotti Construction and to a lasting and
positive partnership in future. We hope you look favourably upon their application.

Sincerely,

ary McNamara
Mayor
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